P
Election Equipment Testing 201 AUG \4

The Town Clerk’s Office will be conducting testing of the Voting Machines for the
upcoming State Primary Election to be held Tuesday, September 9, 2014

The testing will commence Tuesday, August 26, 2014 at 10 a.m. in the Town
Clerk’s Conference Room at the Town Clerk’s Office (Accuvote Machines) and
Room 2 (Automark machines) in Town Hall, 455 Concord Avenue, Belmont.




